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Dear Men and Women of '57, 

 

Our belated condolences to DR. JOHN S. SPANGLER's family and friends.  JOHN died December 

17, 2016 at home and a private service was to be held.  JOHN was a Kappa Sigma, married to Susan 

and lived in Honolulu, Hawaii. 

 

Jeananne and I, our son, daughter, son-in-law, and grand-daughter attended the Dallas telecast of the 

Monon Bell Game.  We enjoyed watching Wabash reclaim the Bell.  The younger Wabash alumni 

are an impressive group and "show-case" the Wabash College value.  The campus is beautiful and is 

well maintained, the faculty is outstanding, the student body is 900 strong and Delta Tau Delta has 

returned to their Chapter House. 

 

   

 

http://www.wabash.edu/
mailto:alumni@wabash.edu
https://www.wabash.edu/photo_album/home.cfm?photo_id=27348&photo_album_id=3122
https://www.wabash.edu/photo_album/home.cfm?photo_id=27345&photo_album_id=3122
https://www.wabash.edu/photo_album/home.cfm?photo_id=27342&photo_album_id=3122


Your financial support will help Wabash educate and prepare young men for the many challenges 

and opportunities they will encounter.  Making a gift online is easy at this link: 

http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/egift.  

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS to you and your family. Have a healthy and rewarding 2018. 

 

 

 

John 
John B. Yanko 
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